
 

20-049E 
世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R AT I O N  S C H O O L  L I M I T E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                9th November, 2020 

Purchase of Mobile Computer Devices 

    We received your application for Community Care Fund Assistance 

Programme. Unfortunately, your application was not successful as the record 

showed that you joined the Programme in the 2017/2018 school academic year. If 

you choose to purchase the device through school, please return the completed 

reply slip to school before 13th November, 2020. If you have any enquiries, please 

contact Ms Mak at 2404 5333. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

     Principal 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

     Reply Slip    (20-049E) 

Dear Principal, 

 

I have acknowledged the circular (20-049E) about “Purchase of Mobile Computer 

Devices”. 
 

*  The school purchases the device on my behalf and I will settle the payment.  

 No intention to buy the device. 

 

Class (       ) Student’s Name：                       

Parent's/Guardian's Signature：                        

Contact number：                        

Date：                        

* Please ‘’ as appropriate. 


